Sandra Folzer

We live in a democracy wherein decisions are not made by one person as is done in autocratic
governments. Therefore, I pray the DRBC will be sure to include the public when making
decisions. These decisions affect the public directly or indirectly so we should have a voice. All
activity should be described openly; transparency allows we the public to decide if any actions
might have negative implications for our health and wellbeing. Any terms used should be well
defined, such as "material".

Poison or toxins are materials so we should know exactly what these materials are.

I hope you will be open with the public. Our future wellbeing is at stake, yours too.



